) HEADQUARTERS
U. S. ARMY TRANSPORTATION AERONAUTICAL DEPOT MAINTENANCE CENTER
Building 8, Naval Air Station
Corpus Christi, Texas

IN REPLY REFER TO: : 3 October 1962

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I would like to express my appreciation for the
wonderful hospitality extended to me by you and your
charming wife last night. It was a pleasure to visit in
your home and join you in such delightful refreshments
and pleasant conversation.

Sincerely,

- C. . ALBAUGH
Colokel, TC
Commanding

Dy. & Mrs. Hector P. Garcia
401 Peerman
Corpus Christi, Texas



